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Mitchell County Town Hall Scheduled for January 2, 2025

Mitchell County officials invite residents to the next Town Hall meeting on Thursday, January 
2, 2025, at 5:30 PM at Bowman Middle School in Bakersville, NC. The event will focus on 
providing updates on ongoing recovery efforts following Hurricane Helene and plans for the 
community’s continued progress.

During the first portion of the meeting, local leaders and officials will share updates on key 
recovery areas, including:

• Debris Removal: Progress on clearing and disposal efforts.
• Housing: Updates on housing solutions and ongoing initiatives.
• Private Roads and Bridges: Current status and plans for repairs and maintenance.

Following the presentations, attendees will have the opportunity to participate in breakout 
sessions to speak directly with officials and address specific questions not covered during the 
main forum.

Questions from residents are welcome and encouraged. To ensure your concerns are addressed, 
please submit your questions in advance by filling out this online form: https://forms.gle/
hXoy2K9nm8PMLgYf6.

This is an excellent opportunity for community members to engage with leaders, gain valuable 
information, and contribute to shaping Mitchell County’s future.
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